
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31641C1 / HCR039

The House and Senate Health and Welfare Committees reviewed pending rules for both the Department of
Health and Welfare and the Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses. During that review the
committees rejected certain sections which were not consistent with legislative intent.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation causes no additional expenditure of funds at the state or local government nor does it cause an
increase or decrease in revenue for the state or local government therefore the legislation has no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Representative John Vander Woude
(208) 332-1000
Senator Julie Van Orden
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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